
 

 

 

OUR FOOD PANTRY IS NOW 

TEMPORARILY CLOSED DUE TO THE 

INCREASING THREAT OF 

CORONAVIRUS  

This has not been an easy call but we must 

protect both you and our staff.  

We are also challenged with the ability to 

continue to source food to assist the many 

who seek our help. 

Pastor Judi is available to chat over the 

phone and to assist in any way she can 

during these trying times. 

Remember – God is in control and He will 

see us through this.  

Rev. Judi Turnham.  0423 375 714 
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